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Ferris State University is hosting a grand opening ceremony for the Jim Crow Museum of Racist 
Memorabilia on Thursday, April 26 in Big Rapids, Mich. In anticipation of potentially a large number of 
media members (local, state, national and possibly international), we are asking our media partners to 
RSVP to provide ideal parking for media on campus for this historic event. We strongly encourage media 
to attend this event as part of their coverage and we look forward to accommodating your efforts in any 
way possible.

We recently published a press release on the official grand opening of the Jim Crow Museum, and that 
can be found, here: 
http://www.ferris.edu/HTMLS/news/archive/2012/april/jimcrow.htm

For more information about the Jim Crow Museum of Racist Memorabilia, visit here: 
http://www.ferris.edu/jimcrow/

Visit the official Facebook page for the Jim Crow Museum here: 
https://www.facebook.com/JimCrowMuseum

Please RSVP as soon as possible and we would be happy to add you to our media list to ensure you're 
taken care of and that we can make every effort possible to supply you with information and arrange 
interviews upon request.

If you have any questions, please do not hesitate to ask.

Thanks.

Sandy Gholston
News Services and Social Media Manager
Ferris State University
420 Oak Street
Prakken Building 108
Phone: (231) 591-2021
News Services Web site: www.ferris.edu/news
Ferris State University News Blog: ferrisstatebulldogs.blogspot.com/

This message may contain confidential and/or proprietary information and is 
intended for the person/entity to which it was originally addressed.  Any use 
by others is strictly prohibited.


